
 

 
 
 
20th June, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are sad to announce that Ms O’Flaherty is retiring after being Headteacher at St Edmund’s 
for over 20 years.  We send her our very best wishes for a long and peaceful retirement. 
 
We are pleased to announce, however, that Ms Dianne Savva-Brown will be joining our school 
as the new Executive Headteacher.  Ms Savva-Brown is head of a large Catholic school in 
Camden and has many years of experience.  She will be very ably assisted by Holly Simms and 
Conor McKenzie, the two Assistant Headteachers.   
 
Ms Savva-Brown will be attending the Parents’ Tea Party on July 1st, where she is hoping to 
meet with and talk to many of you. I know you will make her very welcome. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stella Oladinni 
Chair of Governors 

 
 


